Believe to Achieve

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH
Headteacher

Thursday 15" October 2020
Dear Nursery and Reception Parents and Carers,
Home learning during the period of bubble closure

Firstly, | would like to thank you all for your support and understanding this week and also for your swift
response to the letter we had to send on Tuesday. It was so helpful that the Reception children were
picked up so quickly. As | am sure you can appreciate, we are all extremely saddened by the closure of
the Reception and Nursery Bubbles, especially since the children have all settled so well.

For today and tomorrow, we ask that you support your child’s learning by accessing the activities on the
school website. Please follow the following pathway:
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Barrow Hedges Primary School

HOME » QURSCHOOL » RESPONSE TO COVID-19 » BLENDED LEARNING

Blended Learning

The health and safety of the Barrow Hedges community is paramount and therefore
there may be instances where children, although well in themselves, have to remain at home

due to their family being in isolation.
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It is important that children’s minds are kept active and that education is of high priority. Any
time at home should be spent productively so that children remain in the routine of learning. Reception
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From Monday 19" October, there will be daily activities posted on Tapestry. Instructions for uploading
work will be provided on the first day. For Nursery, there will be three activities per day and these will
support the children’s development. For Reception, you will find daily phonics, maths and themed learning
activities, with opportunities to develop children’s writing.

As always, do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions (office@barrowhedges.com). We are
really missing the children and look forward to seeing them after half term. Keep safe and well.

Kind regards,
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Mrs Louise Wood

Headteacher
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